
 CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 
 REPORT NO. 8 OF THE 
 
 SPECIAL PRIORITIES AND KEY INITIATIVES COMMITTEE 
  
 For consideration by the Council 
 of the City of Vaughan 
 on November 29, 2011 
 
 
 
 
The Priorities and Key Initiatives Committee met at 1:39 p.m., on November 23, 2011. 
 
Present:  Regional Councillor Gino Rosati, Chair 

Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, Mayor 
Regional Councillor Michael Di Biase 
Regional Councillor Deb Schulte 
Councillor Tony Carella 
Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca 
Councillor Marilyn Iafrate 
Councillor Alan Shefman 
Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco 

 
The following item was dealt with: 
 
1 CORPORATE STRUCTURE REVIEW 
 
The Priorities and Key Initiatives Committee recommends: 
 
1) That the recommendation contained in the report of the City Manager, dated November 23, 

2011, be approved subject to reversing the reporting structure identified in Western 
Management Consultants report for the City Auditor, so that it now becomes a dotted line 
reporting to the City Manager and a solid line reporting to Council; 

 
2) That a process be developed to assess the effectiveness of the new Corporate Structure; 
 
3) That a future report be provided on the reporting structure for those operational units 

providing overlapping services identified in Western Management Consultants report such as 
boulevard maintenance and waste collection;  

 
4) That the presentation by Ms. Mary L. Baetz and Mr Graham Herbert, Western Management 

Consultants, 4 King Street West, Suite 400, Toronto, M5H 1B6 and presentation material 
entitled, “City of Vaughan, Corporate Structure Review: Taking The City to the Next Level”, 
dated November 23, 2011, be received; and 

 
5) That Communication C1 from Mr. Richard T. Lorello, dated November 22, 2011, be received. 
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Recommendation 
 

The City Manager in consultation with the Senior Management Team recommend: 
 
That the recommendations contained in the attached Corporate Structure Review report be 
approved. 
 

 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:43 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Regional Councillor Gino Rosati, Chair 
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